

May 4, 2009

Mr. Kenneth J. Allen 1109 Glendale Boulevard Valparaiso, IN 46383

Dear Mr. Allen:

Thank you for your generous contribution of \$4500 to the Indiana Bar Foundation in completion of your pledge to the Fellows program. We look forward to counting you among those recognized at the 2010 Fellows Dinner as a Life Patron Fellow. Because of the loyal and generous support of the Indiana Bar Foundation by Fellows such as you, we are able to continue providing the crucial funding for the many programs of public service and professional enhancement that are so important to the Indiana legal community.

Your contribution as a Fellow helps the Foundation in our efforts to educate Hoosier youth of the significance of the Constitution as well as become informed and better citizens through the *We the People* and *Project Citizen* programs. It also ensures the IBF continues to reach people throughout the state through the Indiana Pro Bono Commission and its efforts to recruit attorneys to volunteer their services and match them with people desperately seeking legal relief.

As a Fellow of the Indiana Bar Foundation, we count you as one of our most loyal and supportive members. Your support, and the support of other attorneys throughout the state, truly enables us to be "The Foundation of Our Profession."

Sincerely.

Charles Dunlap
Executive Director

FOR YOUR RECORDS: This letter will serve as your receipt for tax purposes. The Indiana Bar Foundation is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt charitable organization, and donations to the Foundation are tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law. We acknowledge your gift of \$4500. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.